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Recent rainy weather has put the Phoenix Project in downtown Beloit behind by about 30 days,

officials from Hendricks Commercial Properties say.

However, officials say they still are shooting for a fall completion of the retail/residential

development.

The delay may affect the downtown Farmers Market, as part of Grand Avenue has barricades blocking

some parking spaces. Those will remain in place until July and some vendors for the farmers market

may have to be moved until the initial construction phase is complete.

Read more in today's Beloit Daily News.


